
Date: 03/08/2013 

  

LWC EDI Training for Electronic Reporting of First Report of Injury (FROI) will be 

held on March 27, 2013 via WebEx from 2:00-3:30 PM EST. 

 

The Louisiana Workforce Commission (LWC) will begin testing electronic 

reporting of workers’ compensation First Reports of Injury (FROI) on May 1, 

2013 based on standards set by the International Association of Industrial 

Accident Boards and Commissions (IAIABC). Beginning Jan. 1, 2014, the 

reporting of First Report of Injury (FROI) forms electronically will become 

mandatory. 

 

LWC will host a Trading Partner Training session on March 27, 2013 via WebEx 

from 2:00 - 3:30 PM EST. Please refer to the Webinar information below and 

attached agenda. 

 

WebEx Information:  

Call-in toll-free number: 1-8774278781  (US) 

Conference Code: 630 595 1 

Go to: https://iso.webex.com/iso/j.php?J=753031904&PW=NMTBhMTExY2Fk 

Meeting Password: lwcedi 

  

As a reminder, to register as an EDI Trading Partner go online at 

http://www.lwcedi.info and select “New Profile” for FROI Reporting.  

 

For more information, please contact Johnnie Perkins - EDI Coordinator at 225-

342-7586 email: lwcedi@lwc.la.gov or visit www.lwcedi.info.  

  

Thank you, 

Louisiana Workforce Commission EDI Support Team 

lwcedi@lwc.la.gov 

 


